
 

 

CAYMAN ISLANDS STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

Symphony CLO XX, Ltd. 
 

(the "Issuer") 
10 January 2023 
 
Change of Directors 
 
It was noted that with effect from 24 May 2021, Peter Lundin resigned as a director and Wendy 
Ebanks and Linval Stewart were appointed as directors of the Issuer. It was further noted that with 
effect from 21 October 2022, Linval Stewart resigned as a director of the Issuer. 
 
 
 
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact the Issuer as follows: 
 
Symphony CLO XX, Ltd. 
PO Box 1093 

Boundary Hall, Cricket Square 

Grand Cayman 

KY1-1102 

Cayman Islands 


